
 
 

 

                                                                                   Friday 8th December 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

Christmas Craft Morning 

 

Year 5’s Christmas craft morning will be on Tuesday 19th December between 9.30 am-

10.30. Please do join us. There is no need to inform a teacher that you are coming. 

Everyone is very welcome. One of the crafts is making Victorian style papier mache 

puppets and so we would be very grateful for donations of the following items: 

 

Newspaper 

Ribbons 

Scraps of fabric 

 

The children will also be making Victorian Christmas crackers for which we will need the 

cardboard rolls from inside kitchen roll.  

 

It would be helpful if the children could bring in these items as soon as possible. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs S. Stevens-Cox            Miss. R. Kriechbaum 


